
 

1 

 Environmental Hazards and Emergencies Department 

Seaton House, City Link 

London Road  

Nottingham, NG2 4LA 

 nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk  

www.gov.uk/ukhsa 

 

Your Ref: TR010062 

Our Ref:  63331 

 

Mr Richard Allen 

Lead Member of the Examining Authority 

The Planning Inspectorate 

Temple Quay House  

2 The Square 

 Bristol, BS1 6PN 

 

3rd May 2023 

 

 

Dear Mr Allen 

 

Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project: A 66 Northern Trans-Pennine. 

Consultation on the Examining Authority’s response to the applicant’s request to 

make changes to the original application.   

 

Please note that we request views from the Office for Health Improvement and 

Disparities (OHID) and the response provided is sent on behalf of both UKHSA and 

OHID.  

 

Thank you for your letter dated 19th April 2023 inviting the UK Health Security Agency 

(UKHSA) to provide comments relating to the Examining Authority’s response to the 

applicant’s request to make changes to the original application.   

 

We have no comments to make with respect to the proposed changes in addition to those 

already submitted.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

On behalf of UK Health Security Agency 

nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk 

 

Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning 
Administration. 
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